October 20, 2021

Dear Assembly Member Jim Frazier,	

My name is ___________________________________, and I’m a voter in your district. 
My child, ___________________________________, is a student in Vacaville. 
I’m writing today as a concerned parent and am sharing my voice. I ask that you vote:
· Against the vaccine mandate issued by the governor for school age and high school youth. As a concerned parent advocating for my child, I ask that you honor my right to make medical decisions for my child and protect their access to public education. 

· In favor of the vaccine mandate as issued by the governor although I recognize this may widely alter the way education is delivered to children.
Thank you for your thoughtful consideration. You may contact me using the information provided below for further discussion.
Sincerely,

________________________________
Signature

Address: _____________________________________________________________________________
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